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Brookshire HOA  
Reference: Architectural Control Committee Fence Requirements Brookshire Enclave, Park and Glen   

  

Dear Homeowner:   

You need to submit your request to install a fence on your property to the Management Company 
for Brookshire. Your submission will need to include a copy of your survey showing the proposed 
location for the fence and will be approved subject to the following specifications.   

• You must use one of the  approved fence details attached. We have developed these details to 
provide consistency and to protect the overall aesthetics of your community.   

• The fence must be constructed of either cedar or pressure treated wood and left natural. All 
fences must be installed professionally.  

• The fence can be a minimum of 48" high at the lowest point or 72 1 
1 high at the highest point 

and installed with the finished side facing out.   

• Make sure your property lines are clearly marked for your contractor. (Fence requests should 
include a copy of your final survey showing the fence location proposed marked on it.)  

• The fence should not be placed any further than ten (10 ') feet up the side from the rear corners 
of the home.  

• Do not install the fence flush to the ground as it can obstruct water drainage and flow across 
your yard.  

• Fence installation requests require submission of the fence drawn, with dimensions, on a property plat 
or final survey drawing.  

PLEASE NOTE: corner lots are subject to specific location requirements based on Building 
Setback Lines (BBL).   

Please review the final survey of your property received at closing and note any easements there 
may be on your lot. If location of fence requires it to run across an easement, you will  need to get 
approval from the county. Some jurisdictions may also require a building permit for a fence. Please 
check with the county building department.   
  
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact your Homeowners 
Association Management Company.   

More information can be found on https://www.brookshirehoa.com/homeowners-association/arc/ 
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